
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 
Date:  August 11, 2022 
 
To:  Dan Duchniak, P.E. 
 
From:  Chris Walter, P.E. 
 
Re:  Adler Drive  
 
 
Belman Homes requested a water main extension for Woodland Hills – Adler Drive.  This is a development 
located off of Woodland Hills Drive just north of Summit Ave.  They are proposing to extend approximately 
1200 feet of 8-inch water main to serve 15 proposed lots.  All design comments have been addressed and 
approved by the Utility.   
 
The developer’s agreement is our standard agreement with no exceptions.   
 
Recommended Motion:  Move to approve of the water main extension and Developer’s Agreement for 
Woodland Hills - Adler, at no cost the Utility. 
 
 

 
 


